
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE          

July 6th, 2020                

 

HUNTERSVILLE, NC:   
 

The Huntersville Police Department is investigating shots being fired at police and other civilians.   

 

On July 6, 2020 at 3:57 A.M., Huntersville Police Officers were investigating a traffic crash in the 

10100 block of Beatties Ford Road. During the investigation into the traffic crash, an unknown 

suspect(s) fired a weapon multiple times in the direction of officers and other civilians on scene. 

Investigators are looking for any information on suspicious persons, suspicious vehicles, or shots 

fired in the area of Beatties Ford Road/Sample Road between 3:30 A.M. and 4:30 A.M.  

Investigators ask that anyone with outdoor cameras check for any footage which may be related to 

this incident. 

 

Anyone with information related to this incident should contact Lieutenant Sean Freeston of the 

Huntersville Police Department at 704-464-5400 or North Mecklenburg Crime Stoppers at 704-896-

7867. You can also visit http://www.northmeckcrimestoppers.org. 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“The Mission of the Huntersville Police Department, through a Community Policing Partnership, is to improve the quality of life 

and provide a sense of safety and security in our community, through the delivery of outstanding services with the highest 

standards of Honor, Professionalism, and Dedication to Duty.” 
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